From: DWRO3: :DTUTHILL ‘ 8-JUL-1996 10:45:27.09 .

To: DWR80: : SLESTER
CcC: ;
Subj: RE: WD 65 ADVISORY BOARD MEETING !

Hi Steve. Hope you had a good 4th...
In response to your questions:

1. Mr. Vogel can amend his adjudication claim at any time, but it would be
best to do so based on the results of loss measurements that Mark Limbaugh is
planning to compute this summer. I responded to a mail message from Mark a
couple of weeks ago advising that Mr. Vogel wait until I return in the fall to
file, so that we don’t have to bring someone else up to speed on this one, and
so that we have the results of Mark’s measurements.

2. The Diversion Upgrade project received 5 qualifying proposals. The
proposals have been reviewed and scored. We have computed the results of the
review. Letters announcing the results are going to be sent out this week.

Dave




